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Police Swiftly Apprehend DUI Suspect Following Pedestrian Incident 
 
Report Number: 24-6675 
 
On Friday, December 20th, at approximately 9:33 pm, a driver suspected of 

being under the influence, struck two pedestrians as they crossed the street at 

the intersection of Culver Boulevard and Irving Place.  

Culver City Police were on the scene quickly and detained the driver. The two 

pedestrians sustained non-life-threatening injuries and were transported to a 

local hospital for treatment. 

The suspect’s vehicle was impounded, and the suspect was transported to the 

Culver City Jail for suspicion of felony driving under the influence, causing bodily 

injury. 

If you have questions about this incident, please contact Culver City Police 

Department Public Information Officer Jennifer Atenza at (310) 253-6120 or 

email jennifer.atenza@culvercity.org. 
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